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—Original Message— 
From: Payton Oney [mailto:oneygrappler@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2014 7:17 PM 
To; Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: Greenwich Wind Park 

Hi I'm writing to you because I oppose the wind turbines. I hope you guys take into consideration the 
people that live around these do not want them. I really hope you make the right decision and decide 
that these are a bad idea. Thank you. Payton Oney 2165 Omega Road Greenwich, Ohio 44837 Docket 
13-0990-EL-BGN 

Sent from my iPhone 
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